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INVESTIGATION INTO THE GOVERNMENT’'S HANDLING OF THE COLLAPSE OF
CARILLION

Thank you for your request to the National Audit Office (NAO) on 11 August 2024. You asked how much our
Investigation into the government's handling of the collapse of Carillion cost.

| can confirm that the costs of this report were as follows:

Study team: £100,483.20
Design and Publishing team:  £2,232.00
Production/printing: £916.12
Total: £103,631.32

Our policy is to respond to requests as helpfully and promptly as possible. | therefore hope you are happy with
the way we have handled your request. If you are not happy with this response, you can ask for an internal
review within 40 working days by writing to the NAO FOI Team at FOlI@nao.org.uk. If you are not content with
the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a
decision. The primary way of escalating your concerns to the Information Commissioner is at:
https://ico.org.uk/foicomplaints.

Yours sincerely,

FOI and Correspondence Officer
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